
Jefferson Lodge 
Jefferson Lodge Memory Care: 664 SE Jefferson St Dallas OR 97338: 503-623-8104 

  

Up Coming Events 
 

Dementia Support Group 
The last Friday of every month, (1/31/25) at 2:30pm. 

Please RSVP with JoEda by the Wednesday before. 

 

Sweetheart Dance 
February 14th at 230pm. 

Come dance, have some snacks, and enjoy some live 

music by Randy! 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Party 
                                    March 18th. 

                 More information at a later date.  
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Meet Our Team  
 

Executive Director  
Bryan Rees 

 
Business office Manager  

Nora Ezquivel  
 

Community Relations 
Director  

JoEda Hanson  
 

Wellness Director  
Alina Penaloza  

 
Assistant Wellness 

Director  
Bianca Anderson 

 
 Resident Service Director  

Debra Foley 
 

 Resident Service Director 
 Travis Dillion  

 
Dining Service Director 

 Iain Klingberg  
 

Plant Operations Director  
David Tracy  

 
Environmental Director 

 Lee Ingram  
 

Life Enrichment Director 
 Tabitha Sartain 

 



 

Our Residents Love the Arts! 
 

From Music 

 

 

 

 

 

To painting! 
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Games are a Good Plan 
Bingo is Always a Yes! 

 

 
 
We had some Amazing Gifts for 
Christmas  

 

 

Associate and Resident of the 
month 

 

Sabrina and David! 
   Sabrina chose David as resident of the 
month because when he smiles it shines in 
his eyes. He is very sweet, and an 
emotional person. He can get super rowdy 
when he wants to and has some funny 
offhand comments. 
   Sabrina likes working at Jefferson Lodge 
because of the residents. She enjoys giving 
them the love and care they deserve. She 
said” I want to make a difference, it’s easy 
to understand why they get mean, and it’s 
worth learning about them.” 
  Sabrina was chosen as resident of the 
month because she has a great attitude and 
will jump in wherever she is needed. She 
often says she feels like a pinata because 
she always has candy in her pockets to 
hand out to residents. She is truly an 
amazing care associate. 
 

 



  
 

  

 

Resident Birthdays 
Mary   2/2 
Lowell   2/20 
James   2/28  
Associate Birthdays 
Lee 1/5 
Grace 1/19 

 

               Bryan Rees 
 

          
  
Bryan has worked for cascade living for 3 
years in April. He likes working in memory 
care because of the residents and their 
stories. Bryan worked in every position but 
not as a nurse. He worked custodial, as a 
care associate, cook, he worked at the front 
desk, even social services. He is now our 
Executive Director. We are very glad to 
have him as a part of our team! 
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